

Text 2



Read the e-mail.

Date: 31/8/20XX
 To: Ben Chan
 From: Daisy Leung
 Subject: Your trip to Toronto

Hi Ben,

We got home a few days ago but I've still got really bad jet lag – I feel wide awake at bedtime, but I can't keep my eyes open in the afternoon! Although I've just seen you all in Hong Kong, I already miss you and my other friends in Class 5A. So it's good that you're coming to Toronto soon! Toronto is a great city to live in. I can't wait to show you some of my favourite places.

Toronto's most famous place is the CN Tower. It's a really tall tower. I've been there twice already. There are fantastic views of the city. When we went there last month, the weather was good and we saw Niagara Falls – 125 km away!

I've seen Niagara Falls close up too. They're wonderful! We went on a boat trip there last year. The waterfalls are so noisy – they sound like thunder! Unfortunately I dropped my camera over the side of the boat. I'll never forget the splash as I lost all my photos. What a disaster! I think I'll have to go again.

We should also visit Wonderland. I've never been there but everyone at school says it's amazing. It's Canada's best theme park with a huge water park, a dinosaur park and more than 65 rides. I know you'll love the roller coasters!

There are so many fun things to do in Toronto; I can't write them all in an e-mail. I've attached a map of the best places and you can check out this website: <http://www.toronto.ca/> and let me know what you think looks good.

Looking forward to seeing you soon!

Daisy



Date: _____

**B** Read the e-mail again and write long answers.

- 1 What can people do at the CN Tower?

- 2 Which place has Daisy visited more than once?

- 3 Why does Daisy send a weblink to Ben?

**C** Blacken ● the circles.

- 1 Which sentence is NOT true?
 - ☐ A. Ben will go to Toronto for a holiday.
 - ☐ B. Daisy has just visited Hong Kong.
 - ☐ C. Ben lives in Hong Kong.
 - ☐ D. Ben will be Daisy's guide in Toronto.
 - 2 Which sentence is true about Daisy's trip to Niagara Falls?
 - ☐ A. There was a storm.
 - ☐ B. She did not take any photos.
 - ☐ C. She was very near to the waterfalls.
 - ☐ D. She did not enjoy it.
 - 3 Read line 2: ... I've still got really bad jet lag ... What is 'jet lag'?
 - ☐ A. a serious illness that people get in Toronto
 - ☐ B. feeling ill on an aeroplane
 - ☐ C. feeling homesick
 - ☐ D. feeling tired or awake at the wrong time after flying a long way
- ☆ 4 What was Daisy's main reason for writing this letter?
- ☐ A. to thank Ben for her holiday in Hong Kong
 - ☐ B. to tell Ben where she has been in Toronto
 - ☐ C. to invite Ben to stay with her
 - ☐ D. to describe some things they can do together in Toronto



Check the sentences against the text.

Try all the options in the sentence. Which one makes sense?

